
Holds… If a student has holds on their account you may still set them as eligible to register. 
However, students will not be able to physically register for classes until the hold has been 
cleared. Students who have hold on their accounts should be advised to contact the department 
where the hold has been placed to resolve the issue. In some instances you may not be able to 
determine what department has the hold. If this is the case, refer the student to the Department 
Secretary or the person in the department who does overrides. They can determine where the 
hold is.  The Advisor can still need to advise the student and make them eligible for 
registration.   
 
Holds and their relationship to overrides…Students are not eligible for overrides until all 
holds have been cleared.  
 


